
Veteran’s Day 2019 
 Cetronia Elementary 

 
Again, Cetronia Elementary would like to honor the Veterans in our 

lives.  If you have a family member who served or currently serves 

in the military, please send in a COPY of a photo for our Wall Of 

Heroes Display. Please send only one picture of each service 

member. If you submitted a picture last year, I still have it. There is 

no need to send another. 

On the back of the photocopy please provide … 

• your student’s full name  

• student’s homeroom teacher 

•  the veteran’s full name 

• the branch of military  

•  their relation to the student. 

 

These photocopies need to be in by Friday November 1st . 

You will NOT receive the image back so please make sure it is a 

copy 
 
 

 

This year we would also like to invite Veterans into our classrooms.  

If you served or are serving in our military and would like to come 

to Cetronia to visit with your hedgehog’s class on Monday, 

November 11th 1:45-2:30pm, please contact your student’s teacher 

by Friday November 1st.  

Hedgehogs will hold a special salute to our visiting veterans at 

2:30pm. 

 

 

 
 
 


